
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our value this term is RESPECT 

Treat others as you want to be treated. 
[Luke 6:31] 
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 2020     ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
                                      ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

What a St George’s welcome our Year 6 gave to their Oak Class 
buddies and their families at the Welcome Bible Service in St. 
George’s Church on Monday. Thank you to our PTA for funding 
the welcome Bible and gingerbread teddy as well as providing 
refreshments giving our new families a chance to meet each 
other!  
Year 4 (Willow Class) enjoyed a great day at Ightham Moat this 
week. They composed music which was inspired by the 
painting ‘The day the unicorn visited Daneway’ by Ana Maria 
Pacheco. The children discussed the meaning of the painting 
and went outside for some inspiration.  
Clubs have started this week – thank you to everyone who runs 
them and everyone who has signed up. If your child no longer 
wants to attend, please inform the office so places can be 
allocated to those on waiting lists – thank you. 
 
I’d also like to say a big thank you to one of our Mum’s – Kelly – 
who has kindly shown her artistic talents in our school display 
noticeboard – thank you! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In another news! 
There has been a lot of excitement around the Key 
Stage 2 playground this week as work gets underway 
in the development of a revamped Key Stage 1 Forest 
School area. With a donation from ‘Friends of 
Wrotham’ we are able to financially support this 
development. It is great for the children to see this 
happening before their eyes! 
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Dojo Points Winning House for the year so far: 
 

St. Andrew’s 
 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
Maple (Year 2): Raife 
 
Cedar (Year 3): Ebba 
 
Willow (Year 4): Finley  
 
Hazel (Year 5): Luke 
 
Sycamore (Year 6): Brandon 

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve 96%.  

Last Friday we had 100% 
attendance in school – this is 

fantastic! 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

Oak (Year R): 100% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 89.6% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 96.0% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 93.3% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 97.2% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 92.7% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 94.6% 
 

Whole school:  94.8% 
 

Congratulations to: 
OAK CLASS 

You are the highest attenders 
this week! 

 
For unexpected absence eg illness 
for example, please call and speak 
to the school office before 9.30am 

so absence can be recorded 
accurately. 

 
If they have an appointment during 
the school day you MUST provide 

evidence of an appointment. 
 

Any other absence must be 
requested using our absence 

request form. This can be found 
through this link:  

 
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5R

EKR9 
 
 

 
BRING  

FAITH & EDUCATION  
TOGETHER 

by 
‘Letting Your Light Shine’  

(Matthew 5:16) 
                                        

This corner on our newsletter highlights 
people connected to our school who fulfill 

our school vision, this week that honour goes 
to… 

 
Miss Brownfield 

 
She attended a Presentation Evening at 

Cooling Nursery this week on behalf of the 
school. 

 
 

She was so pleased to  
have picked up an  
award for: 
  Best School Garden  
                  in  
Tonbridge & Malling! 
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Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 
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